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      Bantam Board of Warden & Burgesses  

 
April 13, 2022 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Bantam Warden & Burgesses was called 
to order at 7:24 p.m. at Bantam Borough Hall.  
 
Members Present:  Warden, Dick Sheldon; Burgesses, Wendy Westcott, 
 Curtis MacKenzie, Marcia McKenzie, and Kim Griffen (clerk) 
Absent:  Barbara Brun, Nancy Latour, Matt Eterginio, Kathy Higgins (treasurer) 
 
Public: Carol Powers, Lauren Sage 
 
Dick Sheldon read the call. 
 
Previous Minutes:  Minutes from March's meeting were presented.  Motion to  
accept the minutes made by Wendy and 2nd made by Curtis.  Motion carried 
unanimously.   
 
Treasurer’s Report & Paying of the Bills:  A motion to pay bills made by Curtis and 
2nd by Wendy.  Motion carried unanimously.  
 
Old Business:  
Violations/ Blight Ordinance: Dick sent a registered letter to the owner of the Patterson 
property and there will be a $100 a day fine starting April 1, 2022 against them.   
Alain White Field:  Hope to have a meeting on Tuesday April 26, 2022 at The Bantam 
Borough Hall starting at 7:00 pm.  Dick has read the by-laws and it was discussed that 
possibly a committee can be formed to move forward with the upkeep of this field. More 
at next month meeting.  
Borough Up-Grade:  (water damage)  Dick informed the board the sheet rock and trim 
are done plus the floor material will be delivered soon.   
 
Public Input and Correspondence: None  
 
 
New Business:  
a. New Members-Still members are needed on P&Z and ZBA boards, if interested please 
call the Borough at 860-567-5681 and leave a message or come to a meeting.  
b. Curtis asked if the speed limit signs on Rte. 202 that someone had spray painted blue 
can be replaced.  Dick will call the state.   
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W&B cont. 4-13-22 
 
 
 
 
Any Other Business:  The Memorial Day Parade for Bantam will be held on May 29, 
2022.  Starting at 1:00 pm at the All Wars Memorial Cemetery then marching back to 
The Borough Hall for some hot dogs and ice cream.  
Elections:  The Register of voters informed the board that the State needs to know if we 
want our elections in May or November.  A motion was made by Curtis and 2nd by 
Wendy to keep our elections in May.  Motion carried unanimously.  
Budget:  Will be discussing the budget at next months meeting with the budget hearing in 
June. 
 
 
Adjournment:  A motion to adjourn at 8:12 p.m. made by Curtis and 2nd made by 
Wendy.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attest: 
 
 

Kim Griffen, clerk 
 

Dated this 15th day of April 


